2/3/23, 1:30 PM Mail - Kim Burkard - Outlook

RE: Town Meeting

Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Thu 1/26/2023 9:36 AM

To: Richard Nelson <rpdgnelson@yahoo.com>

Cc: Michael Warner <mwarner@townofcanandaigua.org>;Kim Burkard <kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>
Hi Rick-

Thanks for the follow-up. The ZBA did grant your variance requests. Once the formal decision sheets are
issued, we will send that along.

In reference to your neighbor, thank you for the clarification but know that it is a civil dispute and held no
relevance in the Board’s decision making.

Have a great day,
Shawna

From: Richard Nelson <rpdgnelson@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 7:17 PM

To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Subject: Town Meeting

Shawna,

Thank you very much for your input to the board.

| hope the board understand what | am putting up with Mr. Hawryschuk. | have been as nice as
| can be to anyone and he over embellishes everything he talks about. Yes my son and | drove
our a 3/4 ton normal truck through the easement section to drop off chainsaws, fuel and | have
pictures of the the area we drove across and there is not damage.

VR
Rick Nelson
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